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Joe Acorn

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Tmpact Review Board
Box 938

Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7

Re:  Paramount Resources Ltd.’s Cameron Hills Drilling Project
Amendments to the Final EA Workplan and Terms of Reference

DIAND has reviewed your letter dated January 19, 2001 on the above topic. We recognize that
in our original submission on the Draft Terms of Reference we suggested that the Scope of
Development be altered to not include the ten future wells. In light of the letter written by
Paramount January 5, 2001 we have no objections if this remains in the Terms of Reference as
requested by Paramount,

Sincerely,

77(4/5@/

Mary Tapsell
Manager, E&C
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